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EDWARDSVILLE This October, furry, four-legged fundraisers from across Madison – 
County will show off their Halloween best while helping provide educational 
opportunities for teens in need a world away. On , local Saturday, October 20, 2018
dogs and their humans will descend on  for Joe Glik Park Project Restore’s 4  th

. This annual event helps the Annual Howl-O-Ween Dog Costume Parade
Edwardsville-based nonprofit in its mission to address education, clean water and 
medical care issues in developing countries.

Registration for the event begins at 11:30 a.m. at Joe Glik Park, located at 710 E. Lake 
in Edwardsville, with the Parade to follow at 12:30 p.m. Cash prizes will be awarded for 



the best pooch costume based on originality, creativity, behavior, and theme with 
owners. It’s free to watch the parade, but lawn chairs are encouraged.

For those participating in the costume contest, there is a $20 per dog entry fee the day of 
the event or $15 if pre-registering. Payments can be made through www.project-restore.

,  or Venmo at Project-Restore. Dogs must remain leashed, org info@project-restore.org
have current rabies and vaccination tags, and wear I.D. tags at all times. No puppies 
under four months old are allowed.

Proceeds from Howl-­O­-Ween will help Project Restore construct and equip a computer 
lab at the Nabitalo Senior Secondary School in Uganda, which serves more than 700 
teenagers, many of whom were orphaned in the Sudanese Civil War.

“Computer classes are required by the Ugandan government, but they do not assist with 
the expense of the equipment,” said Catherine Keck, executive director of Project 
Restore. “Almost all learning is done through textbooks with little hands-on training. By 
providing additional computers, we can bring more academic opportunities to these 
ambitious students and ensure they are better prepared for employment that can lift them 
out of overwhelming poverty.”

The Howl-O-Ween Dog Costume Parade is sponsored by CKC Construction, RE/MAX 
Alliance, Kohl’s, TheBANK of Edwardsville, and Louer Facility Planning Inc. For more 
information on registration, sponsorships or becoming a vendor, please visit Project 
Restore’s Facebook page, email  or call .info@project-restore.org 618-781-4193

About Project Restore: Project Restore Inc. is a 501(c)3 humanitarian development 
and relief agency with a purpose to assist in program development that fosters self-
reliance and sustainability. This is achieved by attending to major inter-related global 
issues – clean water/sanitation, medical care, education, nutrition, and food supplies.
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